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Baseball NSW would like to provide further information and clarity to our community and 

stakeholders regarding the recent liquidation of Calypso Travel. 

 

Firstly, we acknowledge the recent SMH article regarding the unfortunate liquidation of 

Calypso Travel and its impact on our organisation and members. We can confirm that the 

amount in question related to our dealings with Calypso Travel is less than $200,000.  

 

Baseball NSW has been actively working with affected families to address concerns and 

has fully refunded all monies received for the planned trip to the USA.  We are exploring 

all possible avenues to minimise the impact on our affected members and including 

alternative tour opportunities where feasible. 

 

Moreover, Baseball NSW is collaborating closely with the appointed Administrator and our 

insurance company to navigate this situation.   

 

Despite the setback caused by Calypso Travel, we want to reassure our community that 

Baseball NSW has sufficient balance sheet strength to continue its operations without 

interruption, allowing us to uphold our commitments to our players, staff, and 

stakeholders. 

 

We appreciate the ongoing support and understanding from our community as we work 

through these challenges. We will continue to provide further updates as information 

becomes available. 

 

For any questions or further information, please contact: 

 

Mark Marino 

 

CEO 

Baseball NSW 

Email: ceo@baseballnsw.com.au 

 


